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Studentwire

From: Studentwire

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:17 AM

To: all-lincoln-undergraduate-students; all-lincoln-graduate-students

Cc: Lincoln University Webmaster

Subject: Lincoln University Student News for April 5 - Legacy Walk, Women Making History, 

Important CPR Certification Information, and more ...

 

  
    

  
Tomorrow: Legacy Walk 
All students, faculty, and staff are invited to the Legacy Walk 

tomorrow, April 6 at 11 am beginning at the Chapel, then moving 

to Amos House, Hosanna Church, Memorial Arch, Amos Hall, and 

concluding at the top of the U. 

Contact: Frederick Faison 

Read More 

  

 

 

Tomorrow: Women Making History 
You are invited to Celebrate Women Making History event with 

author Venice Garner ’04 for a talk and book signing of her latest 

book, “Embracing Your Difference” from 6 - 8 pm on Thursday, 

April 6 in the Faculty Dining Hall.  
Contact: Rachel Manson 
Read More 

 

**IMPORTANT INFORMATION** - CPR Certification 
Students who need to take a Cardio-Pulmonary-Resuscitation 

(CPR) Course with First Aid and Automated External Defibrillator 

(AED) Course training online to satisfy additional course credits: 

Please know that the ONLY online training E-Course that will be 

deemed acceptable for this campus CPR Instructor to facilitate 

your Practicum for CPR Certification (and to obtain a CPR Card 

from the Training Center) will be from the American Heart 

Association. Students can visit the site for an e-Course at AHA.org. 

Courses from any other sites are not validated by the American 

Heart Association Instructors (example: Straighterline Courses). 

Contact:  Velva Greene-Rainey 

 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/legacy-flyer.pdf
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Book%20Signing%20and%20Talk%20%283%29.jpg


2

2017 Commencement Overnight Accommodations 
Unfortunately the Office of Residence Life will not provide 

overnight accommodations for guests.   Please go to the 

Registrar's webpage, click Commencement Information (left side 

of page), then click Planning for 2017 Commencement and click 

the link Local Accommodations (view list of accommodations). 
Contact:  Lenetta Lee 

Local Accommodations List 
 

Campus Store 
It’s time for Spring Fling, Campus store will be open on Saturday, April 8 

from 8 am – 4:30 pm.  We now have graduation diploma frames, and 

graduation picture frames in stock. 
Contact: Debra Mason 

 
April 12: Health Fair 
Please join the senior nursing students at the Health Fair from  
11 am – 1 pm on Wednesday, April 12 in the lobby of the Science 

Building.  There will blood pressure screenings, nutritional 

information, raffles, and much more. Come see how you can have 

a positive impact on your own wellness! 
Contact: Diane Neikam 

 

April 17: Spring Concert 
The Symphonic Band's Spring Concert is at 7 pm on Monday, April 

17 in the Ware Center Theater.  Free and open to the community. 
Contact: Timothy Chambers 

Read More 

 
Student Organization Advisors 
Students please be advised when seeking advisors for the  

'17-18 academic school year that ALL advisors MUST attend one 

of the Student Organization Advisor Training's offered by the 

Office of Student Life and Development. If they have not attended 

one of the trainings by the time you submit your packet, they 

WILL NOT be approved to advise your organization.  This will lead 

to an incomplete packet.  Also, advisors cannot advise more than 

three (3) organizations no matter the capacity (primary and/or 

secondary). Be sure to plan accordingly! 

Contact: Tiffani Brown 
 

Room Selection Priority Cards 
Room Selection priority cards are in your student mailbox. Please 

read the instructions and we will see you at room selection.  Any 

questions, please stop by Residence Life, 225 Student Union 

between 8 am - 5 pm.  
Contact: Tim Lewis 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Local%20Accommodations%202017.pdf
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/SpringConcertinvitation2017ConcertWareCenter_0.pdf
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Senior Salute 

Once again we have close to 500 students who may participate in 

commencement on May 12, 2017!  We hope to see many of you 

at the Senior Salute scheduled for Tues, April 11 from 1 - 4:30 pm 

in the Student Union MPR. During Senior Salute, graduating 

seniors will be able to pick up caps/gowns, order class rings, pick 

up graduation announcements, finalized paperwork with Financial 

Aid and/or the Bursar, submit their resumes to Career Services, 

and more! If for any reason you cannot attend, you can visit the 

respective offices during normal business hours at your leisure. 

Contact the bookstore regarding caps/gown at 

dmason@lincoln.edu. 
Contact: Ihsan Mujahid 

Read More 

 

Food Service Links 

Attached are the links to the daily menu and the special events 

going on in the café. 
Daily Menu / Special Events 
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http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Senior%20Salute%202017.jpg
http://www.dineoncampus.com/lincoln/show.cfm
http://www.dineoncampus.com/lincoln/show.cfm?cmd=events

